St. Stanislaus Church

6418 Rt. W, Wardsville, Missouri 65101 (573) 636-4925 / www.ststan.net

August 20, 2018

Dear Parents,

We are excited to share with you some great news! The Parish School of Religion (PSR) catechists are geared up for another year of teaching and sharing the Catholic faith. We invite all public and homeschooled children of the parish, grades Kindergarten thru 5th grade, to join us this catechetical year as we dive into a wonderful year of learning about Christ and His Church. Our first religion class will be held on **Wednesday**, **September 19** from 6:20pm (community prayer in gym) – 7:30pm.

Please join us on **Sunday, September 16 at 4pm** in Church for Mass (fulfills the weekend obligation) followed by a celebration of our faith to kick-off a year of learning. A short informational parent/student meeting will be held immediately following mass (Church). We will end our celebration with a meal sponsored by the Knights of Columbus. Fun games and activities will be found on the parish grounds. You will have an opportunity to preview our program, meet our teachers and locate classrooms.

Our goal throughout this year will be to instruct the children as a community of believers in the Catholic faith. Biweekly (twice a month) instructions include faith-enriching experiences such as liturgies, prayer, sacramental preparation, and discussions leading to moral awareness. Our catechists work very hard to encourage learning through creative teaching, fun activities and music.

Enclosed you will find registration and medical information forms. Please fill the forms out, enclose the \$20 per child registration fee (\$50 per family) and return this information to the parish office: St. Stanislaus Church, Attn: PSR, 6418 Rt W, JCMO 65101 or place in the offertory during mass. Registration forms are also available on our website, www.ststan.net.

We appreciate the opportunity to share in the faith development of your child(ren). If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact LeAnn in the parish office at (573) 626-4925 or email ststanleann@socket.net.

Sincerely in Christ,

Fr. Medina Pastor LeAnn Korsmeyer Director of Religious Education

Enc